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Dear IRRC Commissioners:

I am writing to convey the strong support of the Brain injury Association of Pennsylvania
(BIAPA) for the Assisted Living Residence (ALR) final-form regulation.

The Brain Injury Association of Pennsylvania, Inc., a 501(c)(3) Pennsylvania nonprofit, has as
its mission to prevent brain injury and improve the quality of life for people who have
experienced brain injury and their family members/caregivers through support, education,
advocacy and research.

The Brain Injury Association of Pennsylvania was in full support of ABIN-PA when they
proposed the concept and language that was incorporated into the regulation that establishes
Special Care Units for individuals with brain injury in ALRs. Because of the transparency of the
process, there will now be another option for those with brain injury about where they reside
and where they receive services and support - an option for those who have been the most
seriously harmed and broken by brain injury.

The Commission would do the residents of Pennsylvania a service by approving the ALR
regulation.

Sincerely,

Jane T. Keim
President
Board of Directors

BIAPA, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) tax exempt organization incorporated in Pennsylvania

The official registration and financial information of the Brain Injury Association of Pennsylvania, Inc.,
may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania,

1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.
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Subject:
Attachments:

ADMIN-Keim, Jane [JTK@the-institute.org]
Friday, May 28, 2010 4:23 PM

FW: Support Letter for Special Care Units in Assisted Living
0510_BIAPA Support_ALRs.doc

From: ADMIN-Keim, Jane
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2010 3:47 PM
To: 'IRRC@IRR.state.pa.us'
Subject: Support Letter for Special Care Units in Assisted Living
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Jane T. Keim
Vice President of Operations
The Children's Institute

412-420-2209
jtk(%the-institute.org
Consider a gift of support for our Amazing Kids. Click here to donate now!

If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this
information is Strictly Prohibited. If you have received this
message by error, please notify the sender immediately to arrange
for return or destruction of these documents.
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Confidentiality Notice: Protected Health Information/Personally
Identifiable Information Enclosed Protected Health
Information/Personally Identifiable Information (PHI/PH) is
personal and sensitive information related to a person's care. It
is being sent to you, via this email and any attachments therein,
after appropriate authorization from the patient or under
circumstances that do not require patient authorization. You, the
recipient, are obligated to maintain it in a safe, secure and
confidential manner. If you send us an email which contains PHI/PH
or ask that we respond to you by email, we will conclude that we
have your permission to include PHI/PH in our email to you. Please
refer to our Privacy Notice if you have any questions.
Re-disclosure without additional patient consent or as permitted by
law is prohibited. Unauthorized re-disclosure or failure to



maintain confidentiality could subject you to penalties described
in federal and state law.


